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Dear Parents, 
  
What an unbelievable few weeks it has been.  I am so incredibly thankful for a 
flexible teaching staff and our  fantastic school family.  Thank you for taking the 
time to work with your children with the E-learning the teachers set up for your 
children.   This has truly been an unpredictable situation, but thankfully our 
school family has remained extremely calm and flexible.  
  
As you may already be aware, Mrs. Gognat  has decided that it is time for her to 
join her husband in retirement.  Mrs. Gognat has given so much to our school for 
many years.   Her warm welcoming spirit is going to be hard to replace, however 
we wish her well in her retirement.  I have also officially resigned as administrator 
at SMS.  I was recently hired at Allendale School as Assistant Principal.  I have 
thoroughly enjoyed my time at SMS, however it is time to be more available for 
my family, and an assistant position is a better fit for my family at this time.  Our 
last day in the school office will be May 29.  Once a new secretary and principal 
have been hired, updated office hours will be posted on our Facebook page.  
 
Just a reminder that all fair share fees and tuition must be paid up-to-date before 
the conclusion of the school year.  Registration packets will be available after the 
first week of May.  No registration packets will be accepted if tuition is not paid in 
full.  This applies to all students in Preschool-7th grade.  Please let me  know if 
you have any questions or concerns about the amount due.  
 
Our Spring Program scheduled for May 7 has been canceled.  Currently our last 
scheduled student day of the 2019-2020 school year is May 12.  We will get our 
end of the year plan posted as soon as we get it completed.  

 ​Have a joyous and happy Easter,  

 

Mrs. Brogan 
  


